Ballinger Jr High End of Year Field Day
May 26, 2021
8:00-1:00

On Wednesday, May 26, Ballinger Jr High students will enjoy an End of the Year Event filled with games,
swimming, fishing, and pizza at the Ballinger City Park. Students should arrive to school at normal time to have
breakfast and will leave campus around 8:00 and return to school before 1:00 for release.

Students should wear comfortable clothes such as athletic shorts, t-shirt, and closed toe shoes. Swim suits may be
worn under clothes or students can change at the pool. A change of clothes for after swimming are highly

encouraged.

Soon after arriving at the park, students will test their cardboard boats built with their tutorial group. Afterwards,
students will be separated by grade to participate in additional activities.

Swimming:
Swim suit requirements:

e Girls must wear shirt long enough to completely cover swim suit while swimming.
e Boys must wear shirt while swimming.

Students may opt out of swimming but will remain at the pool during their class’s scheduled times.
Fishing:

Texas Parks and Wildlife Game Wardens will be in attendance and providing fishing as well as fishing educations
for all students. Life jackets will be worn by ALL students choosing to fish. Students will be closely monitored

during this time.
What to bring:

Towel for after swimming ‘ Bug Spray

Sun screen Dry clothes if wishing to change after swimming

Students leaving early

Students leaving the park early must be signed out by a parent or guardian from the park. After leaving the park,
students will not be allowed to return the park until after 1:00.

Water

Each student will be provided two water bottles throughout the day although your child is encouraged to bring
additional water.

Thank you,
BJHS



